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Sean Fard

Shiraz Development
1200 Tubbs Lane
Calistoga, CA 94515

Oct5, 2019

TO:  Napa County Planning Commission
Joelle Gallagher, Napa County Planning Commissioner
Dave Whitmer, Napa County Planning Commissioner
Anne Cottrell, Napa County Planning Commissioner
Andrew Mazotti, Napa County Planning Commissioner
Jeri Hansen, Napa County Planning Commissioner

RE:  Support for the Envy Winery request for a production increase located at
1170 Tubbs Lane, Calistoga, CA 94515, hearing date October 16, 2019

Dear Planning Commissioners:

[ own and operate the vineyard directly in front of Envy Wines and have shared a
property line with them since 2008. They are great neighbors and have been
supportive of our vineyard management and progress. We have always been in
favor of their continued success and we are very happy to support them in their
expansion to accommodate production. We look forward to many more years
sharing a property line with them. If you have any questions for me, please feel free
to contact me at 925-286-5150.

Sincerely,

Sean Fard
Supporting Neighbor
1200 Tubbs Lane, Calistoga



Susie Miller Buckley
3065 Myrtledale Road
Calistoga, CA 94515

Oct2,2019

TO: Napa County Planning Commission
Joelle Gallagher, Napa County Planning Commissioner
Dave Whitmer, Napa County Planning Commissioner
Anne Cottrell, Napa County Planning Commissioner
Andrew Mazotti, Napa County Planning Commissioner
Jeri Hansen, Napa County Planning Commissioner

RE:  Support for the Envy Winery request for a production increase located at
1170 Tubbs Lane, Calistoga, CA 94515, hearing date October 16, 2019

Dear Planning Commissioners:

I live next door to Envy Wines and have shared a property line with them for many
years. We have always been in favor of their continued success and we are very
happy to support them in their expansion to accommodate production. We look
forward to many more years sharing a property line with them. If you have any
questions for me, please feel free to contact me at 415-609-3684.

Sincerely,

ey

Susie Miller Buckley
Supporting Neighborg



Michael Butler
1149 Tubbs Lane
Calistoga, CA 94515

September 30,2019

TO:  Napa County Planning Commission
Joelle Gallagher, Napa County Planning Commissioner
Dave Whitmer, Napa County Planning Commissioner
Anne Cottrell, Napa County Planning Commissioner
Andrew Mazotti, Napa County Planning Commissioner
Jeri Hansen, Napa County Planning Commissioner

RE:  Support for the Envy Winery request for a production increase located at
1170 Tubbs Lane, Calistoga, CA 94515, hearing date October 16, 2019

Dear Planning Commissioners:

I have lived next to Envy Wines since it was established in 2006. I have enjoyed
watching the progress at the winery. They are great neighbors and an asset to the
neighborhood. We have always been in favor of their continued success and we are
very happy to support them in their expansion to accommodate production. We look
forward to many more years sharing a property line with them. If you have any
questions for me, please feel free to contact me at 707-942-5532.

Sincerely,

g I S e

Michael Butler
Supporting Neighbors
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September 28, 2019

TO:  Napa County Planning Commission
Joelle Gallagher, Napa County Planning Commissioner
Dave Whitmer, Napa County Planning Commissioner
Anne Cottrell, Napa County Planning Commissioner
Andrew Mazotti, Napa County Planning Commissioner
Jeri Hansen, Napa County Planning Commissioner

RE: Support for the Envy Winery request for a production increase located at
1170 Tubbs Lane, Calistoga, CA 94515, hearing date October 16, 2019

Dear Planning Commissioners:

I have known Mr. Carter for over 20 years and have lived across the street from
Envy Wines for the last eight years. The winery has been a wonderful asset to our
immediate neighborhood as well as the general community here in Calistoga.

In addition, this winery has contributed greatly to our local wine industry,
producing high quality products which have garnered much praise and high scores,
thus lifting all of us in the industry and the Napa Valley as a whole.

As a direct neighbor, I fully support their desire to expand the production at their
winery and recommend approving their request to continue their ability for high
quality winemaking for the Napa Valley. If you have any questions for me, please
feel free to contact me at 27- 9=~ §/ ow.

Sincerely,

Sz

4708 Silverado Trail K.fl( ’U‘ V(/,q .
Calistoga, California 94515 j
Napa Valley :

(P) 707.942.9100

(F) 707.942.9121

(E) info@vengevineyards:com
www.vengevineyards.com
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MAESTRO D’ARTE

September 28, 2019

TO: Napa County Planning Commission

Joelle Gallagher, Napa County Planning Commissioner
Dave Whitmer, Napa County Planning Commissioner
Anne Cottrell, Napa County Planning Commissioner
Andrew Mazotti, Napa County Planning Commissioner
Jeri Hansen, Napa County Planning Commissioner

RE: Support for the Envy Winery request for a production increase located at
1170 Tubbs Lane, Calistoga, CA 94515, hearing date October 16, 2019

Dear Planning Commissioners:

Carlo and I would like to express our support for our neighbor Mark Carter and
Envy Wines in their desire to expand production. We have known Mr. Carter for the
last 15 years and have watched the progression of Envy Wines and have been happy
with everything they have done.

From our property we can see Envy Wines. The winery has done a wonderful job of
improving their property, which has contributed to the beauty of the area. As a
direct neighbor, we fully support their desire to expand the production at their
winery and recommend approving their request to continue their ability for high
quality winemaking for the Napa Valley. If you have any questions for me, please
feel free to contact me at (707) 942-0212.

TonyBanthutham and Carlo Marchiori
Supporting Neighbors

3(561 MYRTLEDALE RD., CALISTOGA, CA 94515 o 707-942-0212






